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Lead agencies may include 15 hardcopies of this document when submitting electronic copies of Environmental Impact 
Reports, Negative Declarations, Mitigated Negative Declarations, or Notices of Preparation to the State Clearinghouse 
(SCH). The SCH also accepts other summaries, such as EIR Executive Summaries prepared pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
Section 15123. Please include one copy of the Notice of Completion Form (NOC) with your submission and attach the 
summary to each electronic copy of the document.

SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.

City County

Revised September 2011

Oakdale Irrigation District/ South San Joaquin Irrigation District

 Scot Moody, Oakdale Irrigation District General Manager

smoody@oakdaleirrigation.com (209) 840-5508

 San Joaquin County, within or near to the Banta-Carbona Irrigation District

The Project proposes to transfer up to 10,000 acre-feet of surplus surface water during the 2023 irrigation season from 
the Oakdale Irrigation District (OID) and South San Joaquin Irrigation District (SSJID) to the Banta-Carbona Irrigation 
District (BCID).  The term of the agreement may start as soon as July and end by November 1, 2023.  The transferred 
water would be used for agricultural irrigation, either within the BCID service area or delivered by BCID through the 
Delta-Mendota Canal to other nearby irrigation districts. Existing diversion and conveyance facilities are in place and no 
new construction is required as a result of the Project. The Project will provide a surface water source to BCID and other 
irrigation districts in lieu of groundwater, and will not increase the total water use.   OID and SSJID have assessed the 
potential environmental impacts of this proposed action and have determined that they will be less than significant.

No significant or potentially significant effects due to the Project were identified.  Therefore no mitigation measures were 
included and a Negative Declaration is proposed.
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continued

If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.

Oakdale Irrigation District
South San Joaquin Irrigation District
Banta-Carbona Irrigation District




